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STOCKTON BRINGS K-12 PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT WORKSHOPS 
TO WOODBINE

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that the Southern 
Regional Institute (SRI) and ETTC will be bringing K-12 Professional 
Development workshops to The Stockton College Education Center, at the Sam 
Azeez Museum of Woodbine Heritage.

The Stockton College Education Center, located at 610 Washington Avenue, 
Woodbine, is a brand-new state-of-the-art facility, offering affordable professional 
development options to Cape May, Cumberland, and Salem County school 
districts.

The SRI and ETTC will be offering technology integration, intervention, and 
Referral Services Training and curriculum workshops at the Education Center, 
with additional topics soon to come.

“I am delighted to see these continuing education workshops for teachers as the 
first offerings at Stockton’s Woodbine facility, and I see these as just the start of 
the educational and cultural community-based partnerships to be available 
there,” commented Mayor Pikolycky.

For complete workshop descriptions and registration information visit: 
www.ettc.net/calendar or contact Courtney Regan at 609-626-3866 
(Courtney.regan@stockton.edu).

http://www.ettc.net/calendar

